
NOTICE

This  is  for  all  concerned  that  the  Ministry  of  Health  &  Family
Welfare, Government of India has advised to reduce mass gatherings
to  avoid  the  spread  of  COVID-19  Novel  Corona  virus  disease
through  a  notification  no  Z-21020/14/2020-PH  dated  5th March,
2020.

In view of the evolving situation the English Writing Ability Test and
Personal  Interview  scheduled  on  18th March  2020  for  MBA
admission 2020 has been postponed. The short listed candidates are
advised to check the Institute website (www.iiests.ac.in) regularly for
further updates.


